
SEPTEMBER 2022 TENANT NEWSLETTER

NEW! MARKETING MANAGER

We are delighted to welcome our new Marketing Manager, Melissa
Gonzalez, to the Property Management Team! Melissa brings a fresh,

elevated approach to Happy Valley Towne Center and is looking
forward to future partnerships with your brand.

​OPENING SEP. 23

Get excited, Five Below is opening soon
at Happy Valley Towne Center! Expect an

exciting assortment of toys, games,
candies, seasonal must-haves and tech

accessories all priced incredibly low. 

PARKING LOT RE-FRESH

In an effort to keep the shopping center looking its best and providing
our shoppers with clear and visible parking spaces, we will be re-

striping the parking lot this month.



COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT

The Singletons 16th anniversary marks 16
years of supporting families with holiday gifts

and meals to help create a wonderful and
memorable celebration. They are requesting

gift cards for older kids who may want the
independence to shop at stores and

restaurants with friends. Amounts of $25-$50
from your brand would be perfect! If you are

interested in donating a gift card to help
support The Singletons Families, please email

mgonzalez@vestar.com

Learn More

QUOTE OF THE MONTH

You are the artist of your life, don't hand the
paintbrush to anyone else
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General Manager
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Beckie McKinney
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rmckinney@vestar.com

Melissa Gonzalez
Marketing Manager

602.553.2713
mgonzalez@vestar.com
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